
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Notice -- Middlesex County Court House -- New Street Address

As part of the renovation of the Middlesex County Court House in New Brunswick, the main courthouse building now has
a new entrance and a new street address – 56 Paterson Street (instead of its former street address of 1 John F. Kennedy
Square). Note that mail addressed to the court house still should include post office box numbers. Note also that this
change in street address does not affect the Middlesex County Family Court House, which remains at 120 New Street.

Hon. Travis L. Francis
Assignment Judge
Dated: October 9, 2007
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